
 

 
We are delighted to be able to invite you to our forthcoming open events  

for admissions in September 2026 

 

Please come along and have a look at our school, the preferred date for families of your primary school to attend the Open 
Morning is Tuesday 30th September and there is no need to book. 

Please see the link below to our e-prospectus for more information: 

https://www.davison.w-sussex.sch.uk/admissions/prospectus/ 

We are very much looking forward to meeting you. 
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